
MARYLAND DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

OPIOID EPIDEMIC

APRIL 5, 2018

Please review this importance message from the Maryland Department of Health.

Click here to access: MDH Provider Alert - Opioid Epidemic

 health.maryland.gov •  Toll Free:  1-877-4MD-DHMH•  TTY: 1-800-735-2258

bha.health.maryland.gov •  BHA Main Line:   410-402-8300 

Provider Alerts can be viewed online by clicking on the following link:
http://maryland.beaconhealthoptions.com/provider/prv_alerts.html.

Provider Alerts typically published to the website within 10 business days.
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